Feedback from participants
of previous events"

Please pass on my appreciation to the organisers and speakers of Saturday's symposium
(pathologists for Ukraine). It was amazing to see the meeting being run from all over Europe,
and to have so many speakers expert in their field of practice. The time zone over here in New
Zealand was tough (finishing at 3am in the morning), but it was worth it! I'm not sure if there are
plans to run similar events in the future, but it is something | would consider participating in
again. Thanks again!

Thank you very much for a great webinar for Ukrainian pathologists. All the reports were very
excellent.

Very nice meeting and a very important sign. Thank you!

Thank you and all lectors for such productive event! It's a great support for ukrainian doctors at
such time! Thanks a lot! Take care!

Thank you very much for the great highly informative, very well organized symposium! Repetition
would be great.

I would like to thank you very much for the great day, with very interesting topics!
| really hope that it could take place againg! Maybe it could became an “every year international
meeting”?

Thank you that | could still participate at such short notice, everything worked out great and the
event was super and practically relevant in terms of content.

Many thanks to our European colleagues for the opportunity to participate in a wonderful
scientific and practical forum. Your gift to Ukrainian pathologists at this difficult time for us is
priceless. IAP Ukrainian Division President Iryna Sorokina

Thank you very much for organization and conducting of such a brilliant event!!!

Thank you very much for the opportunity to participate and obtain very important

knowledge! The atmosphere of the event was very supportive and friendly and it is so important
for all Ukrainians now. You gave us a day to forget for a moment about hard times in our
country and just enjoy Pathology.All the reports were very interesting and practically useful. It
was a lot of new information for us! All the activity was very well organized and the duration of
the reports was optimal. It would be great if there were more events like this in the future!
Thank you very much one more time from all the participants from Ukraine ua!

Kind regards, Dr. Daria Halata, secretary-treasurer of Ukrainian Division of IAP.

Hi. Many thanks for a varied and interesting program. Thoroughly enjoyed the day.

Dear colleagues, organizers of this event. Thank you very much for the interesting reports and
the opportunity to hear them! Peace to you all and the best.

Thanks a lot for this extraordinary ONLINE Course. It was really a great experience. :)



